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Addendum  

 

LA01/2017/0889/F 

Full Planning 
Update 

A substantive response was received from Loughs Agency to advise that 
they have no objection subject to the following additional informatives: 

 

10. The applicant should demonstrate best environmental practice when 
working close to watercourses. The potential for deleterious matter to 
enter a watercourse is of primary concern. Impacts on the aquatic 
environment such as a decrease in water quality can cause a significant 
impact upon various life history stages of fish species.  
 
11. The applicant should also be aware that it is an offence under 
section 41 of the Foyle Fisheries Act (1952) to cause pollution which is 
detrimental to fisheries interests. 

 

Recommendation 

That the Committee notes the content of this addendum and agrees with 
the recommendation to approve as set out in paragraph 9.1 of the 
Planning Committee Report. 


